
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: February 9, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 
I am excited to say that at the time of the message, we have had three weeks without any positive 
COVID-19 cases in residents or team members.  

We are making positive strides fighting COVID-19 in our community. We will hold our last vaccine 
clinic on February 19, at which time we will have vaccinated 100% of residents the majority of our 
team members.  

We are working on plans to safely allow for limited communal dining, opening and salon and opening 
our community for outside pastoral care services. I will share more as it becomes available.  

As a reminder, although all residents will be vaccinated, because of the way we are regulated, we still 
must wait for guidance from the state and federal bodies on adjusting in-person visitation. We will 
continue to offer screen porch visits and virtual visits.  

If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.   

 For screen porch visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.     

 As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.   

 As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward.   
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